
RLA	Board	Meeting	4/10/18	
	
In	attendance:	Doug	Carroll,	Jim	Pelgrift,	Kristin	Drobney,	Dan	Barlow,	Marty	Gold	(on	remote	
call)	
	
	
*	Absentee	ballot	discussion.	Can	RLA	members	use	email	to	vote	for	board	members?	It	would	
be	possible	but	would	require	a	change	of	RLA	bylaws.	Board	will	consider	this	for	2019	
election.	
	
*	Agenda	for	the	May	general	meeting	will	include	discussion	of	the	budget	and	dredging	
projects	among	other	topics.	
	
*	Discussion	of	doing	a	Lake	environmental	assessment	survey.	Survey	will	provide	scientific	
information	on	lake	vegetation,	sediment	and	other	data.	Pond	and	Lake	is	to	provide	the	
survey	to	be	paid	for	by	the	Lake	Improvement	Fund.	5	members	present	voted	for	the	survey.	
0	members	against.	
	
	
Next	meeting	is	the	General	Membership	Meeting,	on	Saturday,	May	12th	at	11	am,	we	will	
hold	the	Annual	General	Meeting	at	the	Ridgefield	Recreation	Center	
 


